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1 EXHORTATION.

2 MINUTES OF THE LAST COMMITTEE MEETING.   Agreed as published.

3 BRANCH COMMITTEE MEMBERS.   The Branch Committee were re-elected in 

post for a further year.   The Secretary, Ray Duffy explained due to pressure of 

other commitments he would stand down as Secretary on the Caythorpe 

Weekend.   Colin Bradbury volunteered to take up the appointment.   A 

Secretary’s Course to be arranged the incoming incumbent at the earliest 
convenience.

4 STATEMENT OF ACCOUNTS.   The Accounts were distributed and agreed.   
(See attached)

5 RUNNERS UP CERTIFICATE FOR THE CHURCHILL CUP.   It was decided to 
publish the certificate on the web site when received.   (For Recruiting Success).

6 MEMBERSHIP QUALIFICATIONS FOR OUR BRANCH.   A discussion was 
held regarding relaxing qualifications for membership of our branch.   To 

increase membership it was suggested that Spouses of members be allowed to 

join.   It was generally agreed this would enhance membership numbers.   It was 

suggested this be discussed more fully at a later date.

7 LONG TERM EXPECTATIONS FOR THE WEB SITE.   Keith Weller (the 

originator and web master) posed the question “ What is the Long Term 

Expectation for the Web Site”? All agreed that it was an excellent site and was 
considered essential for members to keep up to date with current information.   


